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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

It's with a heavy heart and announcement of liberation that our dear Brother Rob Kitchens passed into the 

Spiritual World yesterday, Friday.  

 

From his son Jeremy: 

 

"Good Morning Pastor Daryl, 

 

Rob passed away this morning. He was surrounded by family during his final moments". 

 

Rob passed around 8:10 AM yesterday, Friday. 

 

Here is the link for Brother Rob Kitchens PRAYER VIGIL starting Saturday July 13th 12:00 AM until 

the morning of the Seonghwa Ceremony on Wednesday July 17th 9:00 AM. 

 

You can actually start Praying now at any time. 

 

Link: docs.google,com/spreadsheets/d/1ik88HxFvcbPPx6NSrk-m... 

 

More details to follow. 

 

The Seonghwa Ceremony will be held at the Edwards Funeral Home in Dobbs Ferry. 

 

God Bless Brother Rob Kitchens. 

 

He is truly missed by us ALL!!! 
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